From: Fredrick Reinke <reinkefnd@comcast.net>

Sent: Friday, November 5, 2021 8:54 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: COLA for Pers 1 retirees

CAUTION:External email.
Please reinstate a permanent, consistent cost of living adjustment for Pers 1 Retirees.
Thank you for taking action on this request.

Sincerely,

Denise Reinke, RN,BSN

PERS 1 retiree

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



